THE BROOKDALE UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL AND MEDICAL CENTER



One Brookdale Plaza • Brooklyn, New York 11212-3198 • (718) 240-5000 • Fax (718) 240-5042 • www.brookdalehosp.com

| Dial Direct # | (718) | 240- |
|---------------|-------|------|
|---------------|-------|------|

July 3, 2013

Mary Zitwer Millman, President, The Eugene Zitwer Foundation 50 Court Street - Suite #702 Brooklyn, New York 11201-4859

Dear Mrs. Zitwer Millman,

Thank you for your continued support and funding of our Child Life Therapist and our overall Program. The Child Life Program has made a world of difference to our patients and families. and has enhanced the services we offer in our Division. Each year we appreciate everything that your organization does for our division and our patients appreciate it even more. Your support during the holiday party is invaluable.

I thank you for your unwavering support of this program and for the most recent grant award of \$4000.00, to help fund the Child Life Specialist through December 31, 2013. On behalf of the Staff and Families of the Pediatric Hematology/Oncology Division, I would like to thank you once again.

Sincerely yours,

Kusum Viswanathan, MD

Acting Chair, Department of Pediatrics

Director, Pediatric Hematology/Oncology

CC: Mrs. Sharon Weintraub Dashow